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For many years the Chairman, Vice-Chairman, and immediate Past 
Chairman of the Thermodynamics and Fluid Mechanics Group of the 
Institution of Mechanical Engineers have been responsible for the 
selection of Institution papers for publication in the Group's journal, 
Heat and Fluid Flow. The Group now wish to broaden and improve 
this publication by encouraging authors world wide to submit original 
papers for consideration. The emphasis of the new Journal will be 
towards meeting the needs of practising engineers whose design 
problems lie in the heat and fluid flow fields. 

The new Journal will continue to maintain close links with the 
Group and the editorial panel will include engineers of international 
reputation. We are particularly fortunate in that Professors Martin 
and Marsh have agreed to act as Editors in Chief. With the support of 
Mechanical Engineering Publications Ltd, we are confident the new 
Journal will quickly establish an enviable reputation. 

B. N. Furber 
Chairman TD & FM Group Committee 
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